
 
 

 

NORTH HORSHAM PARISH COUNCIL  
 
BUS SHELTER POLICY 
 

 

North Horsham Parish Council own nine bus shelters and is responsible for their 
maintenance. A cleaning schedule and rolling programme for re-decoration is in place.    
 
In view of the considerable capital outlay and ongoing maintenance costs it is the 
Policy of North Horsham Parish Council not to erect any further bus shelters in 
addition, the Parish Council will not take on responsibility for the maintenance of any 
additional bus shelters. 
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